Response from British Safety Services (8th July 2022) to:
“Huge recruitment fees charged for jobs in the Gulf; Qatar recruiters accused of demanding the highest commissions,” Migrant-Rights.org, 25th June 2022


Subject: RE: British Safety Services in our weekly update - invitation to respond
 
 
Dear sir
 
Ref belobelow and attachattached article.
 
A simplsimple revreview of the BSS webswebsite will indicate to even a casucasual readereader that BSS is a training company and not any form of recruitment organisation. 
 
I do not understand how or why the authors felt it necessary to include our name in such an article which we object to in the strongest terms.
 
BSS are not involved in and have not offered any such recruitment services mentioned.
 
Please ensure that you make this clear in any comments you make in this regard.
 
Best wishes 
 
Pat McLoughlin 
For BSS 

